
The Shaker Charitable Trust 

Scholarship Application Instructions 

2024 

 

 
Dear Scholarship Applicant: 

 

Thank you for your interest in The Shaker Charitable Trust Scholarship Program. The Program gives 

the Members of Shaker Heights Country Club the opportunity to support the educational efforts of 

the Club's employees and their families. Funding for the scholarships comes from the annual 

Charitable Trust Golf Outing and donations from the Club's Members.  

 

Scholarships have been awarded since 1968 when the Trust was established. They are intended to 

help offset the costs of attending a college, a technical school or a recognized professional school. 

The funds are paid directly to the institutions.  

 

 

WHAT YOU NEED TO DO 

• Complete the application along with your response to the question,   

“What insight(s) did you gain this summer working at SHCC that might help you in school?” 

 

• Email the completed application and response to Mr. Chuck Abbey, Scholarship Program 

Coordinator at crabbey1950@aol.com or have hard copies put in Mr. Poklar’s locker. 

 

 

DATES TO KEEP IN MIND 

Wednesday, July 31st, 5:00 p.m. – application and response due; sorry, no exceptions to the deadline 

 

Wednesday, August 7th (9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.) – Board Reception with the Applicants 

 

Thursday, August 8th - announcement of the individual scholarships 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Abbey at crabbey1950@aol.com or 216-408-4344.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

The Shaker Charitable Trust Board of Trustees 

 Mr. Michael Poklar, President 

 Mrs. Meredyth Ralph, Secretary/Treasurer 

 Mr. Mac Anderson 

       Mr. Philip Bernadotte 

 Mrs. Elane Better  

 Mr. Ted Goble 

 Mr. Dave Moore 

 Mr. Pat Peters 
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The Shaker Charitable Trust 

2024 Scholarship Application 

Name:      _______________________________________________________________ 
Last   First 

Local       _______________________________________________________________ 

Address: Street   City   Zip Code 

Phone:     ____________________     E-mail:  _________________________________ 

Enrolled at (name of the College/Technical School/Professional Program):  

________________________________________________________ 

Entering what year? _______   Current GPA:  ______  Student ID#:  ___________________ 

Pursuing a degree/certification in _______________________________________________ 

If an Employee: 

How many years/seasons have you worked at SHCC:  ___________ 

Current Position: ________________________________________ 

Supervisor's Name:  ______________________________________ 

If a Non-Employee: 

Name of Parent/Relative Employed by SHCC: _____________________________________ 

If you are awarded a scholarship, please provide the address at the institution where the 

scholarship check should be sent. Please be accurate as the receipt of the check could otherwise 

be delayed. 

Institution: _________________________________________________________________   

To the attention of what office, if applicable: ______________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 

City: __________________________________  State: ________________    Zip: ________ 

Signed:  ______________________________________     Date:  _____________________ 

PLEASE ATTACH YOUR RESPONSE TO THE QUESTION: "What insight(s) did you 

gain this summer working at SHCC that might help you in school?” Return your application and  

response by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 31st  to Mr. Chuck Abbey at crabbey1950@aol.com 

or have hard copies put in Mr. Poklar’s locker.  
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